
Travel Insurance Policy Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Student's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding your travel insurance policy. 

Your travel insurance policy, issued under the policy number [Insert Policy Number], has been 

updated to provide you with enhanced coverage while you study abroad. 

• Increased Coverage Limits: Your coverage limits for medical expenses have been 

increased to [Insert Amount]. 

• Emergency Assistance Services: You now have access to 24/7 emergency assistance 

services. 

• Extended Coverage Period: Your policy now covers you for an additional [Insert 

Duration] beyond your original end date. 

Please review the updated policy document attached to this email for complete details. If you 

have any questions or require further assistance, do not hesitate to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for choosing [Insurance Provider's Name]. We wish you safe travels and a rewarding 

educational experience. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


